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28 March 2025 

Re: Learn to Ride Cycling Sessions 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have arranged for the Travel Telford team from Telford & Wrekin Council to provide a 
series of fun and exciting Learn to Ride sessions for children. The Learn to Ride sessions are 
a series of three one-hour sessions to help your child transition from stabilisers or a balance 
bike to a two wheeled bike. The children will learn skills and techniques to help them improve 
balance and coordination. Unfortunately, there are only 20 spaces available for the training 
and children will be allocated a space when they return their slip.   
 
The sessions will take place during the school day and on the following dates: 
 

• Thursday 1st May 2025 

• Thursday 8th May 2025 

• Thursday 15th May 2025 
 
Children will need to bring along their own bike in each session, and they must wear a 
helmet. Please Park your child’s bike on the playground. Please try to remove any 
stabilisers before the session – if you can’t the instructors will have tools to help at the start 
of the session. 
 
We kindly request a voluntary contribution of £12.00 per child to help cover the cost of this 

experience. In accordance with the Education Act 1988, contributions are entirely voluntary. 

There is no obligation to contribute, and no child will be excluded from this activity if their 

parent is unable or unwilling to make a payment. However, if we are unable to raise enough 

funds, the event may need to be cancelled. If you are on a low income, you may be eligible 

for financial support to cover the cost of the workshop. Please feel free to contact the school  

Please complete and office for more information. Please return the attached slip by Friday 

11 April 2025. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Jenny Gascoigne. 

BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

Executive Headteacher 
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________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Learn to Ride Cycling Sessions 2025 

 

 
Name of child………………………………………………… Class……………. 
 
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £12.00 towards the cost of the sessions.   
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